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 WE “GET TO” SERVE 

 
 

 
 

 

HOTDISH SUPPER 
Calling all Lion Cooks!  Our annual Hotdish Supper will be held on Friday, 
October 14th serving from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  Lion Judy is the chairperson.  
Please bring a hotdish, salad and or dessert for our fundraiser.  Tell your family 
and friends about our wonderful supper! 
 

               HALLOWEEN PARTY and SIGHT NIGHT 
The Halloween Party will be held on Saturday, October 29th 
from 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.  We need volunteers to help with 
the games so the ghosts and goblins will have a good time. 
Eyeglasses will also be collected.  Won’t you volunteer? 

 

                                Meetings 
 
Our first meeting of the month will be held on Thursday, October 6th.  This will be a 
potluck meal.  The second meeting of the month will be on Thursday, October 20th.  This 
will also be a potluck meal.  If you don’t have time to cook or aren’t a very good cook, 
please come to the meetings.  Your input is very important to your club.   
 
Remember the Meat Raffle every Saturday at Troubles at 3:00 p.m. Let Lion Judy 

know if you can help.  If you can help, be there by 2:30.   

 

                WE “GET TO” SERVE 
Thank you to Lions Bonnie, Steve, Susie and 
Cathy Jo for chairing the School Supply Drive.  
Seven boxes of school supplies were collected 
totaling over $700.00!  Thank you to the Howard 
Lake Drug Store, Howard Lake Foods, Shape-N-
Style and Glenn’s Super Valu for letting us use 
their businesses as the drop off locations. 
 
Congratulations to our Youth Center on 
celebrating 35 years.  Thank you to all Lions for all 
the hard work and remodeling of the Youth Center.  
In celebration, an open was held on Saturday, 
September 17th. A very nice article appeared in the 
September 26th edition of the Herald Journal 

newspaper on our Youth Center. 
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Pictured is Lion President Darren presenting Lion Judy the Centennial 
Membership Award.  The Centennial Celebration Membership Award 
recognize Lions and Lions club that contribute membership growth 
during the Centennial Celebration.  Lion Judy was recognized by Lions 
International for sponsoring a new member during the Centennial 
Celebration of 100 years of Lions serving our communities.  
Congratulations Lion Judy! 
 

 

Upcoming events:  
Hot Dish Supper – October 14th serving from 5 to 7 p.m. 
Halloween Party – Saturday, October 29th from 5 to 7 p.m. 
Governor’s Night – Thursday, December 1st  
 
 

 
Lions International – www.lionsclubs.org                
Multiple District 5M- www.lionsmd5m.org  
District 5M-7 - www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/ 
5M7 Gram newsletter - http://www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/page-8.php 

Howard Lake Lions Club – www.hllions.org 

 
 
 
 Happy Birthday to all the Howard Lake Lion members who are celebrating their birthdays in     
October: Sandi Diers (1), Woody Engel (8), Mark Narum (9), Jason Mapes (14) and Susie Grangroth 
(20). 
 
 

DUES WERE DUE JULY 1st 

 

Thank you to all the Lion members who paid their dues. 

 

“We “Get To’ Serve” 
 


